
 
 

 

Date:  November 9, 2016 

 

To:  Madison Board of Education Members 

Jennifer Cheatham, Superintendent of Schools  

Michael Barry, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services 

 

From:  Eric M. Kestin 

Contract Compliance Office  

 

Subject: November 28, 2016 Consent Agenda Item: Contract Compliance Information – 

Middle School Math Specialist Program 

 

The Administration recommends that the Board approve the estimated expenditure of $27,000 to 

pay for tuition to the UW-Madison for teachers enrolled in Middle School Math Specialist 

courses in 2016-2017. This expenditure will be paid for with funds from the 2016- 2017 

Curriculum & Instruction Middle Mathematics budget. 

 

The University of Wisconsin System is exempt from complying with the requirements of the 

District’s Contract Compliance Plan.   

 

 


